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CAUTION: External Email

Hello,

Unified Outreach is a BIPOC owned and operated non-profit with a 25-year history of serving
Seattle. We would love to facilitate and moderate the forum. We have completed the online
application and we are now sending the requested Letter of Interest needed to be considered.

Unified Outreach has experience facilitating forums and workshops such as the 2020 Race &
Cultural Dialogue Series that took place at various colleges and community locations
throughout Seattle. Our facilitators are very unbiased and professional.

If chosen to facilitate the forum, we would like to host it at either the Lake City Library or
North Seattle College, but are open to other locations. Our office is outside of District 5, so we
would assume that a venue in the district is preferred.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ed Dumas
Www.Unified-Outreach.com
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